Omagh Probus Club
Minutes of a Zoom Meeting held Wednesday 28th October at 10.30am

In Attendance
Jim McBain, Bob Lingwood, Oliver Loughran, Kenneth Collins, David Haddow, Desmond Smart, Harmon Scott and Alistair Orr

Jim McBain as host to the Zoom meeting admitted and welcomed members to the meeting .

The ongoing Covid 19 pandemic was discussed, relating to the members own lives and the effect on the club.

The need for an AGM was discussed in detail with both face to face and virtual meetings being suggested. Members were informed a quorum of 10 was needed for an AGM. Whilst this was possible with a Zoom AGM the exclusion of members not able to join Zoom meetings was a sticking point.

As the AGM is normally the second meeting in January it was decided to have further discussion at future meetings.  The possibility if necessary of a postponement and the continuation of the present officials and committee until an AGM could be arranged was suggested.

The annual New Year message from one of the clergy of a local church was discussed. This it was suggested could be a socially distanced event. An announcement regarding the AGM could be made at this event. Bob Lingwood agreed to take this further at the next meeting of the Omagh Churches’ Forum.

The meeting ended with Oliver Loughran reading the poem “Host of the Air” by W B Yeats

Alastair Orr 
Club Secretary



